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Erika Towle
43 Centre St #2
Concord, NH 03301

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I oppose Northern Pass as the towers are unsightly & in no way will help with the states tourism.
Also the company who is promoting this does not care about our state or our residents,  they don't have
our best interests in mind.
Please oppose Northern Pass.

Sincerely,
Erika Towle
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